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Gretchen Newsom

From: McCarron, Katherine [Katherine.McCarron@mail.house.gov]
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2009 11:27 AM
To: Gretchen K. Newsom; Le, Will
Cc: Nathan, Irvin; Ariel.Waldman@mail.house.gov; Blodgett, Timothy
Subject: Federal Register Notice of Open Meeting of FCIC

Gretchen and Will, 

I spoke with the scheduling unit at the Federal Register and they said the FCIC Notice will be on the Federal Register 
website today at 4:15.  Since we did a rush request, it will be listed under Special Filings.  Here is a link to the website:  
http://www.federalregister.gov/inspection.aspx.  If you check back after 4:15, it should be there. 

For future notices, the Federal Register will need the appropriate contact information (name, number, email, and fax) for 
the person who will be publishing these Notices.  When the Commission hires staff, we can provide the Federal Register 
with the name of the appropriate person. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Katherine 

Katherine E. McCarron 

Assistant Counsel 

Office of General Counsel 

219 Cannon HOB 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

(202) 225-9700 telephone 

(202) 226-1360 fax  
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